
FAIRFIELD AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
CHEMICALS FOR CLASSROOM INSTRUCTION 5495 
 
 
 
5495 The Fairfield Area School District’s policy concerning the purchase, 

storage, identification and disposition of hazardous chemicals meets 
the requirements as stated in the Pennsylvania Worker and 
Community Right to Know Law, Act 1984-159.  All chemicals acquired 
for school science laboratories must:  1) have material safety data 
sheets available, 2) be purchased in small quantities to minimize 
amounts stored from year to year, 3) be disposed of according to 
Environmental Protection Agency guidelines, and 4) be stored 
according to chemical families and in appropriate facilities.  The District 
will conduct annual training for employees who handle or are exposed 
to these chemicals. 

 
 For any chemicals stored in areas of the District other than science 

laboratories, the District will comply with all requirements of Act 1984-
159. 
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